
Jan 22 JMYF & MYF SWAN 7:00 pm 

Feb 1 JMYF MCC Service & Lunch Party 10am-2pm 

Feb 2 MYF Super Bowl Bash 6-10:30pm 

Feb 5  JMYF & MYF SWAN 7:00 pm 

Feb 16 JMYF Souderton Mennonite Home 1:00-3:00 pm 

Feb 19 JMYF & MYF SWAN 7:00 pm 
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Upcoming Events Youth Events 

Jan 19   Joanne Rice 

Jan 22   Herbert Leatherman 

Jan 23   Andrew Rice 

   Donna Nice 

   Maura Kulp 

Jan 24   Edith Clemens 

Jan 26   Caleb Rice 

Jan 29   Kelli Rice 

Jan 30   Evan Trauger 

Jan 31   Danae Rice 

   Dean Myers 

   Joshua Nice   

Today Annual Congregational Ministry Meeting 

Snow make-up date: January 26th  

12:30 pm 

 Basketball—for ages 12 to adult 7:00 pm 

Jan 21 Chimes Rehearsal 7:00 pm 

 Prayer Group 7:15 pm 

Jan 23 YTB Team & Elders Meeting at Dublin Diner 6:00 am 

Jan 27 Mission Commission Meeting 7:00 pm 

Jan 28 Chimes Rehearsal  7:00 pm 

 Prayer Group 7:15 pm 

Feb 4 Worship Commission Meeting 9:00 am 

 Trustee Meeting 7:00 pm 

 Prayer Group 7:15 pm 

Feb 8 DRE Delegate s FMC Meeting at  

Franconia Mennonite Church 

9am-12pm 

Feb 11 Prayer Group 7:15 pm 

Feb 12 Sewing Circle 8:30-2:30 

 Leadership Board Meeting 7:00 pm 

Please sign-up for the Prayer calendar to pray for our church during this 

Year of the Bible focus.  You may sign up for a day or for as many days 

as you would like to pray specifically for God to be moving among 

us.  The Prayer calendar is in the mailbox foyer area. 

We will discuss how to apply the story 

to our lives in Sunday school classes. 

The locations of additional classes 

being offered can be found posted on 

the bulletin boards in the foyer areas. 

The Primary students will meet 

downstairs in our Kids Café SS area. 

The Jr. and Sr. High classes will meet 

on the 2nd floor.  

YTB post card bags distributed two 

weeks ago. They are available in the 

mailbox and back sanctuary foyer 

areas. We encourage you to put 

something in the bag like goodies and 

give them out as a way of extending 

Christ’s blessings to someone. There 

are still a few packets/books of “The 

Story” left in the foyer areas. If you will 

be joining DRE for 2014 in our journey 

of the Year of the Bible please take one. 

We encourage the use of hand sanitizer to help 

keep down the spreading of germs.  Hand 

sanitizer  can be found in the foyer areas. 

Theme Scripture Verse for January (and  2014) 

Jeremiah 15:16     “Your words were found, and I ate them, and your words 

became to me a joy and the delight of my heart, for your name is called upon me, 

Lord God of hosts!”   You are encouraged to memorize this verse. 

  3: Joseph: From Slave to Deputy Pharaoh 
January 20-25, 2014 

Mon Start: Top of pg. 29 

  Stop: Top pg. 31 "...official, the captain of the guard." 

Tues Start: Top pg. 31 "Now Joseph had been taken down…" 

  Stop: Middle pg. 33 "The plan seemed good to pharaoh…" 

Wed Start: Middle pg. 33 "Then Pharaoh said to Joseph, …" 

  Stop: Middle pg. 34 "...because he was afraid that harm might come to him." 

Thur Start: Middle pg. 34 "Now Joseph was the governor of…"  

  Stop: Bottom pg. 36 "...Egypt and presented themselves to Jacob." 

Fri Start: Bottom pg. 36 "When Joseph came home, …" 

  Stop: Top pg. 40 "Afterward his brothers talked with him."  

Sat Start: Top pg. 40 "So they went out of Egypt and …" 

  Stop: End of pg. 42 



PRESCHOOL REGISTRATION TIME 

        DRE Preschool is now accepting preschool  

        enrollments for 2014 school year. Please tell  

        family and friends who may be interested. For an  

        application visit  www.deepruneast.org, select the  

         preschool menu and print out the application found  

         on the programs and enrollment page. Contact,  

         Kristen Yoder, Director at 215-249-0124.  

ATTENTION 

Winter sports programs have started using the gym area. 

Please keep all interior doors locked to keep access to 

only the gym area. To help keep energy costs down and 

the building secure, be sure lights are turned off and doors 

are locked before leaving. 

The MAMA teams are planning for our 

trip March 15-24 to San Pedro Sula. 
 

Medicine needed for clinics (generic 

brands are fine): Multivitamins, especially for 

children, Tylenol, cough syrup adult and 

childrenôs, Ibuprofen, Tums, Antibacterial and 

antifungal creams. Also: small stuffed animals 

(beanie baby size), match box car size toys, large 

suitcases. Items can be dropped off in the 

designated box in the mailbox area.  

MAMA VOLLEYBALL TOURNAMENT 

 Join us for the Annual Women's Volleyball 

Recreational Tournament on February 1st at 

Quakertown Christian School from 9AM to 

about 12PM. If you are interested see Darlene 

Kulp. Information is posted on our bulletin 

boards.  Please support our teams with prayer, your 

presence, or a donation. If you would like to be a sponsor, 

please see Darlene Kulp. Thank you! 

The flower calendar for 2014 is now on 

the bulletin board by the mailboxes. If 

you would like to provide an 

arrangement to share with us on a 

Sunday morning, please sign your name 

for the Sunday of your choice.   

               Thank you. 

The 2014 church directory will be made 

available soon! 

Junior High Youth 
MCC Service and Lunch Party! 

Saturday, February 1st - 10:00am until 2:00pm 

We will spend the morning learning about what the 

Resource Center does and helping them create care 

packs, sort materials, and other  areas of need. Then 

at noon, we will all head out for lunch at a local 

restaurant! There is no charge for lunch, it is our 

treat! If you are planning to attend this awesome 

event, please email Brent at 

bcamilleri@deepruneast.org to RSVP by Sunday, 

January 26th. 

Senior High Youth Group 

ñSUPER BOWL BASH!ò 

Sunday, February 2nd 6pm-10:30pm 

Bring an appetizer/dessert to share! The MYF 

sponsors will judge the food brought, and the top 3 

winners will get a prize! Soda and chips will be 

provided. Invite your friends! Please RSVP to Brent 

at bcamilleri@deepruneast.org to RSVP by Friday, 

January 31st. 

 

 

 

MCC Mobile Canner will be at the MCC Material 

Resource Center from 6:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m. on 

Monday, March 24, Tuesday, March 25 and 

Wednesday, March 26.  Over 100 volunteers are 

needed each day to operate the canner, which will 

produce enough food to feed thousands of needy 

people here and around the world.  Workers are needed 

to:  fill, wash and label cans; prepare boxes for 

shipment; load the truck; and help with general site 

clean-up.  Helpers are asked to work a two, four or six 

hour shift.  If you are interested in helping to “meat” 

the needs of the hungry, please call the MCC Material 

Resource Center at 267-203-8074. Contributions may 

be made to “MCC Canner Project” and mailed to the 

Mennonite Resource Center, 737 Hagey Center Drive, 

Unit C, Souderton, PA  18964. 

“The LORD is my strength and my song; he has 

become my salvation. He is my God, and I will 

praise him, my father's God, and I will exalt him.” 

 Exodus 15:2 

http://mamaproject.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=92673bdb5912a3590ada5533a&id=c788c75f0b&e=5014537fc8

